
 

 

Remarks of the SRCS President, Yusuf Hassan Mohamed,  

the inauguration ceremony of the SRCS Huddur Branch,  

May 4, 2016 

 

“Let’s get closer to the community so as to win their support and acceptance” 

 

“SRCS is driven by the need and all its activities are based on the  

Fundamental Principles” 

 

“The Somali Red Crescent volunteers are the backbone of the National Society and 

they act as a bridge linking SRCS to the community” 

 

“We are local, independent and neutral, and we are everywhere for everyone.” 

 
“The Somali Red Crescent is committed to becoming a well- functioning and well 

positioned national society that is responsive and focused on priority areas of need.” 
 
 

“The Society will endeavor to work with all communities, local authorities  
and other partners.” 

 
 

“SRCS expresses its appreciation and thanks to ICRC for continuous support the 
Somali people throughout the period of hardship in the country. Huddur branch is one of 

the examples of the tangible projects implemented with the support of ICRC” 
 


